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Paul Volpe watches as Dave Wasilos

ki, left, and Tom Wonsetler, erect

a sign on the proposed mural site,

Wall Mural

Is Planned

For Engineering Bldg.

Dean Michael J. Charignon of the Engineering School an-
nounced Wednesday that a fund has been started to have a mural
painted on the main wall of the new Engineering Building’s lobby.

Dean Charignon stated that ap-
proximately $15,000 would be need-
ed for the mural. A small part of
this amount has been collected al-

ready. Most of the contributions
have been from alumni of the En-
gineering School.

The painter will be chosen from
mural “painters of renown” through
a competitive process, stated the
Dean. Painters will be asked to sub-
mit samples of their ideas which
will be judged by members of the

Youngstown Art and other Depart-
ments. %
Dean Charignon stated that he
didn’t want a “1910 version of a
steam engine.” One of the Dean’s
ideas would be a mural made up of
geometric figures which, when look-
ed at from different angles, would
represent various machines.

So far contributions for the mural
have ranged from ten to $100. Dean
Charignon expects that it will take
a few years before the necessary
funds are collected.




